Dear Advisory Panel Members:

Please investigate the APT Tax Plan by Edgar L. Geige, PhD, Professor Emeritus in Economics, University of Wisconsis-Madison.  This is a simple, equitable and efficient tax system that eliminates all tax and information returns. I have 30 hours beyond a Master's Degree and have been an educator all of my life and President of our local School Board. Yet, I can no longer complete our personal income tax now that we are older and have inherited some family farm property. 

This plan should also drastically reduce tax rates and still raise the tax revenue needed, thus stimulating the economy. Individuals and corporations would benefit to a great extent. My husband owns a small business and we all know the enormous value of small businesses in America to our economy. 

We urge you to act on this. For many more details, please visit www.apttax.com <http://www.apttax.com> , read the entire plan at http://ideas.repec.org/p/wpa/wuwppe/0106001.html
<http://ideas.repec.org/p/wpa/wuwppe/0106001.html> , or contact my friend and fellow school board member, William J. Hermann, Jr., MD, Director, APT Tax Project Contact: wjhermann@yahoo.com <mailto:wjhermann@yahoo.com> , 713-242-3773.

Thank You for Your Attention to this matter, 

Helen Gilbert

P.O. Box 548

Sealy, Tx 77474

